
SCHOOL NEWSLETTER
Welcome back to a NEW TERM





We are excited to announce our first Co�ee Morning
of this academic year. Taking place on Friday 6th October
at Apex Primary School. On this day, we would like to
welcome all our Apex mums to come and join a day to
relax, meet other parents and have a cuppa.

Absences
If your child is absent for whatever reason, please

contact the school via:

http://apexprimary.co.uk/home/parents/student-absence-form/

to confirm their absence. Please note that if we are not
informed by 3pm that day, your child will be marked as

unauthorised.

Headteacher drop in sessions
We o�er headteacher drop in sessions every Monday

from 2:30pm - 3:00pm. These do not need to be
pre-booked, however please email the school if you

would like to have a meeting. For any other queries or
concerns regarding your child's learning, we kindly ask
you to message your child’s relevant class teacher via
Class Dojo and they will get back to you in due course.

Alternatively, please speak to your child’s teacher
during drop o�.

School phone

We do not respond to any text messages or calls as our
school phone is used for outgoing communication
only. Should you have any questions or concerns,

please email the school or call the school landline. Our
school o�ce hours are Monday - Friday from 8:15am

until 3:30pm.

http://apexprimary.co.uk/home/parents/student-absence-form/


Holidays
Holidays will not be authorised during term time unless there are

exceptional circumstances which have to be authorised by
the school at least 4 weeks in advance.

More information is on our website under Policies.
Alternatively, please click on the following link:

://www.apexprimary.co.uk/assets/Documents/Attachments/Attend
ance-and-Punctuality-Policy-Feb-2025.pdf

‘NO NUTS’

We are a strict NO NUT school.

Please refrain from giving your child any type of nuts
or food containing nuts. If your child is seen with nuts

during their snack or lunch break it will be removed from
them and disposed safely.

Park & Walk Policy
Every morning, sta� assist pupils out of cars

and into the school, however if you wish to bring
your child into school yourself, then please park
appropriately and safely in a suitable spot such as
a parking bay. Please refrain from parking in front

of driveways as this is inconsiderate to the
neighbours and the community.

You can refer to our policy below for more
information:

https://www.apexprimary.co.uk/assets/Documents/
Attachments/Tra�c-Calming-Park-and-Walk-Policy-

Feb-2024.pdf
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